
Monday, November 16, 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Hamiota Collegiate Student Council is running our Husky Cards fundraiser for the second year. 
2019 / 2020’s cards expire December 31, 2020 - Still time to use them!  
 
At this time, this is the only fundraiser we are planning for the 2020 / 2021 school year. 
Proceeds will go toward the legacy item from this year’s council to Hamiota Collegiate. We are 
currently looking to refurbish our changerooms. 
 
This $20 card includes several discounts at local and Brandon-based retailers. All local 
businesses were contacted regarding participation. Thank you for your support, and please let 
us know if we missed you! 
 
In the interest of health and safety, presale sheets will be made available to students via their 
homeroom teacher on Tuesday, November 17, 2020.  This sheet includes a picture of our card, 
as well as a complete list of discounts on the reverse side.  There is also a scripting suggestion 
for students who wish to sell cards by phone.  ​Please do not engage in any door to door 
solicitation. 
 
Students will be responsible for collecting cash or cheques from people they have sold cards to. 
We ask that the money be handed in to homeroom teachers and arrive in an individual baggie 
or envelope containing a ​clearly filled out presale sheet.  
 
The deadline to sell and purchase Husky cards is Monday, December 7, 2020.  
 
After this time, HCI students will receive the cards that they sold to then be distributed to 
purchasers. 
 
Thank you very much for your continued support and and take care, 
 
 
HCI Student Council 
 


